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Responses to COVID-19

• “Lockdown” likely to impact and isolate 
people already drinking heavily

• Responses to the pandemic impacted the 
ability of alcohol treatment and recovery 
services to function properly

• SHAAP produces advice for heavy drinkers 
thinking about cutting back or stopping 
drinking alcohol



• For people to understand their 
drinking levels and avoid serious 
alcohol withdrawal symptoms should 
they plan to reduce or stop drinking.

• Advice on which services to help 
with alcohol detox and reduction 
were providing telephone and online 
advice in the context of the COVID-19 
pandemic.

• Practical tips and guidance for 
people planning to reduce or stop 
drinking about how to track their 
consumption levels and cut down in a 
planned and safe way.

https://www.shaap.org.uk/downloads/reports-and-briefings/240-covid-advice-
for-heavy-drinkers.html

https://www.shaap.org.uk/downloads/reports-and-briefings/240-covid-advice-for-heavy-drinkers.html


Lessons from the pandemic

• The pandemic has accelerated the trend 
towards home drinking, which involves more 
potential risks.

• Research indicates that heavier drinkers have 
increased their consumption as a result of 
lockdown.

• The closure of services in the wake of 
lockdown highlighted the patchiness of our 
already existing service landscape.



• The Scottish Government must 
meet its commitments as laid 
out in the 2018 Alcohol 
Framework, and make alcohol 
a public health priority going 
forward.

• Treatment services and 
support for recovery must be 
improved in the wake of 
COVID-19. We need better 
collaboration, co-ordination 
and integration between NHS 
Scotland, local ADPs and those 
with lived experience.

• The alcohol industry should 
be strongly encouraged to 
contribute to reducing alcohol 
harms by sharing their 
knowledge of sales volumes 
and patterns, both during the 
lockdown and beyond.

https://www.shaap.org.uk/downloads/re
ports-and-briefings/251-shaap-msp-
briefing-alcohol-and-covid19-jun20.html

https://www.shaap.org.uk/downloads/reports-and-briefings/251-shaap-msp-briefing-alcohol-and-covid19-jun20.html


Moving forward for better health

• Focus on what needs to happen now for 
alcohol policy if we are to “build forward for 
better health in Scotland”

• Manifesto for the 2021 Scottish Parliament 
elections.

• Alcohol-related harm has implications for 
multiple areas of physical and mental health, 
the long-term resilience of our health and care 
services, and the economy.



Thank you!
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